Annagh Hill National School
3rd Class Book List
2019-2020

Gaeilge
Sin É 4 (Edco)
Léigh sa Bhaile D (CJ Fallon) *Book provided by school

English
Get Set! Reader (CJ Fallon) *Book provided by school
Spell Well 3 (CJ Fallon)
Let’s Talk Litercy 3 (Edco)

Mathematics
Busy at Maths 3 (CJ Fallon) *Book provided by school
Master Your Maths 3 (CJ Fallon)
Table book

S.E.S.E
Just Maps 3rd Class (educate.ie) 

Religion
Grow in Love 4th Class 

Other
News Flash Magazine *Please see note regarding magazine

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stationery List 
· Homework Diary
· 2 88 page Maths copies
· 4 88 page Writing copies (1 English, 1 Writing, 1 Songs/Poems, 1 Gaeilge)
· B2 Handwriting Copy
· A5 Hardback (SESE/SPHE)
· 1 Spelling Test Notebook
· 1 Nature copy (Religion)
· 1 A4 plastic document wallet 
· Display Pocket Folder
· Pencils, red biro, 1 highlighter, ruler, eraser, sharpener and colouring pencils.
· Tin Whistle
· 40 Pocket Self- Assessment Learning Folder  * Please see note attached


News Flash Magazine

Dear Parents,
‘News Flash’ is Ireland’s first children’s news magazine. Aimed at the senior classes, (8 to 13 year olds), News Flash is a children’s monthly, newspaper style, glossy magazine. It contains 40 pages of fresh, topical and up to date features each month. The purpose of News Flash magazine is to bring news, sport and entertainment to children in a language they understand and in a manner they can easily relate to. The magazine costs €2 per month (September-June). The magazine can be paid for in the following ways:
•Pay €18 to class teacher in September for full year’s subscription (one month free)
•Pay €10 to class teacher in October and €8 in February for full year’s subscription (one month free)
•Pay €2 per month to class teacher for magazine.


40 Pocket Self- Assessment Learning Folder

Self-Assessment and Learning Folders (S.A.L.F.) provide schools and teachers with a structured framework that bridges teacher-led learning and assessment with child-led learning and assessment. The cost of the folder is €4 and this can be paid in September to the class teacher.



Please label all books and belongings.
 

School will re-open on Friday, August 30th. Have a safe and enjoyable summer.

Mrs. Martin
